

MERRY CHRISTMAS

FROM THE
FORT EDMONTON
FOUNDATION

One of the real joys of the season is the opportunity to say 'Thank You' and to wish you the best for the coming year.

Thank you to all of our donors and volunteers for your generous support of the Fort Edmonton Foundation.

We have raised \$1.6 Million so far on our Capital Campaign goal of \$11 Million. Click here to see our current supporters.

If you haven't already made a gift this year, it is not too late to do so. <u>Click here to donate online.</u>





Christmas Reflections at Fort Edmonton Park

Come see what Fort Edmonton Park looks like as a winter wonderland! You'll create lasting holiday memories with your family as you explore Fort Edmonton Park.

Enjoy a horse-drawn carriage ride (weather permitting)*, last minute

gift shopping, and warm cookies straight from a wood stove This enjoyable event for all ages includes carolling, crafts, games, seasonal performances, and other endless holiday fun, including a visit from Father Christmas.

**Price of wagon ride not included (\$5 per person)

To purchase your tickets to Christmas Reflections, click here



STAY CONNECTED:

